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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 As per our new district policy, snacks can now be 
distributed for class celebrations/birthdays. Please note that 
any snack that is sent in for a celebration MUST be store 
bought and individually packaged (in their original 
packaging). Please refer to this list of ‘safe snacks’ to 
choose from, if you decide to send in a celebratory snack. 
Any snack that is brought in that is not on this list will be 
returned home with your child. 

- Chips Ahoy Cookies  - Goldfish 
- Lay’s Potato Chips   - Oreos (Original Flavor) 
- Ruffles Potato Chips  - Pirate’s Booty 
- Rold Gold Pretzels   - Teddy Grahams 
- Nabisco Graham Crackers - Pringles 

 
** Be sure to contact your child’s teacher first, if you plan to 

send in a safe snack for a celebration. ** 
 

Please fill out the form below, granting your child permission 
to have these snacks throughout the school year. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

YES, I do give my child permission to eat ALL the snacks listed 
above. 
 
NO, I do not give my child permission to eat ANY of the snacks 
listed above. 

 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________________ 
Parent Signature: __________________________________________ 


